25 YEARS OF SUCCESS

1990-91 Board Members: L—R, Bruce Baker, Bobby Caldwell, Chairman; Phil Wilkins, Kathleen Harwood, Billy Ladd, Rita
Humphries, Secretary; William Coleman, Tad Doty. Not Pictured, John Moody, Tom Mann, Vice-Chm.; Paulette Lewis, Bonnie

Myers.

Even the bulletin board was decked out for the occasion.

On February 14, 1966, Richard Winn Academy offi-
cially became a reality. This “"dream-come-true” was
possible only through the hard work, dedication, volun-
teer work, and financial aid from many people in the
Winnsboro area.

It was that dedication that brought RWA from an old
house on Congress Street to the million dollar facility we
enjoy today.

There have been many rough times for Richard Winn,
the tornado of ‘84 being the worst; however, it is that
same love and loyalty that keeps RWA on its feet and
continually moving ahead.

To everyone who has ever been affiliated with our
school — headmasters, board members, alumni and
patrons — THANK YOU for your part in keeping the spirit
of Richard Winn Academy.

1 Board member Rita Humphries serves
: punch to former student Christian
Leitner.
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